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BURTON-CUM-WALDEN  
PARISH COUNCIL 

NEWSLETTER 
April 2024 
(Issue 65) 

  

Welcome to the Parish Council 
Newsletter, Issue 65 

 
 

In the middle of this very wet Spring 
we are looking forward to a couple of 
events which should cheer us all up 

 
 
Annual Parish Meeting 
As we mentioned in the last newsletter, 
Burton-cum-Walden Parish Council will 
be holding the  
 

Annual Parish Meeting  
On Tuesday, 23 April 2024  

in the Village Hall, West Burton  
at 7.30 pm 

 
On the reverse of this Newsletter you will 
find the agenda for this meeting.  All the 
relevant documents for the meeting can 
be found on our website 

www.westburton-yorkhsire.org.uk 
 

These documents include the following: 
 The agenda for the meeting 
 The draft minutes of the meeting 

held last year on 25 April 2023 
 The Annual Report of the Parish 

Council 
 Annex A to the Annual Report, 

which is a summary of the Parish 
Council’s accounts for the year 
ending 31 March 2024 

 
Other financial documents, including the 
Annual Governance and Accountability 
Return (AGAR) will also be published on 
the website, once they have been audited 
and approved by the Council.  If you 
would like hard copies of these 
documents, please contact the Clerk, Sue 
Ryding on 01969 663551. 
 
 

This meeting is open to all residents of 
the Parish and is your opportunity to 
come and talk to the Parish Council 
about any issues that are of concern 
to you.   
 
 
Quiz Night, 26 May 2024 
As we mentioned in Newsletter 64, the 
Quiz Night returns! 

 
On Sunday, 26 May  

In West Burton Village Hall 
At 7.00—7.30 pm 

Teams of 6 maximum 
Ticket price £8.00 per person 

 
A savoury and sweet buffet will be 
provided.  Please bring your own 
drinks and nibbles.  There will also be 
a raffle and a prize for the winners. 
 
 
Harvest Supper 
Further details will be available soon. 
 

Harvest Supper  
On Saturday, 14 or 21 September 

In West Burton Village Hall 
Further details to be confirmed 

 
 
Mobile Household Waste Recycling  
On a more practical note, the mobile skip 
for household waste will be available on  
 

The Village Green  
on 21 September 2024 

From 11.30 am to 13.00 pm 
 

Information on what can be placed in the 
skip is available on the Notice Board on 
the Village Green. 


